
 

HARTFORD UNION STATION UPDATE 
Coronavirus (COVID-19) 

 
Greater Hartford Transit District is trying to be as proactive as possible to 
maintain a ridged cleaning approach to Coronavirus concerns.  Our janitorial 
contractor is following an enhanced cleaning regimen for Hartford Union Station 
which includes both high touch and common areas throughout the day and 
evening to include, but not be limited to; doors, door knobs, windows, benches, 
partitions, trash cans, elevators, handrails, ledges, restrooms and floor 
surfaces.  Cleaning agents that are deemed effective for disinfecting purposes and 
contain anti-viral components such as bleach/water mixes and other disinfectant 
sprays and liquid which is approved by the CDC for Coronavirus and the flu are 
being used.  We are closely engaged with state and federal resources to carefully 
monitor, and if need be, respond to emergent health concerns that have the 
ability to impact passengers, employees and tenants of Hartford Union Station. 
 
The Centers for Disease and Control and Prevention (CDC) offer the following 
preventative steps for the coronavirus: 

 Stay home if you are sick 
 Wash your hands often with soap and water for at least 20 seconds 
 Avoid touching your eyes, nose and mouth with unwashed hands 
 Avoid close contact with those who are sick 
 Cover your cough or sneeze with a tissue, throw the tissue in the trash, 

then wash hands 
 Social Distancing (This means staying at least six feet away from other 

people and avoiding large groups or crowds) 
 

 
 
 
 
 


